
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have been working hard in Maths and have completed their Multiplication and Division Unit successfully. The 

class are very hard working and we are pleased with their overall progress. 

 

  

 

 

 

Our next unit will be Fractions, Decimals and Percentages, which we are really looking forward to. 

In Science we are studying the Life Cycles of Plants Unit. This is a great unit for the Spring Term, and we will soon be 

able to start planting some seeds for the school garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In R.E. we are studying Sikhism, and in PSHE our topic is ‘Aiming High’. As always we are following the Holmleigh 

Way and doing our best to learn as much as we can every day, and to be a good friend to our classmates. 

In Literacy our topic is Poetry. We have been creating spine poems and looking at the different techniques that poets 

use such as similes, metaphors, alliteration, personification, onomatopoeia and rhyme.  

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 

Identifying and labelling different parts of a plant 



We also visited Allen’s Gardens where students looked for inspiration to write their own poems about nature. We 

will be continuing this in lesson where students can share the poems they have written with the class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In ICT we have started a 

unit on Tessellations. Children have been researching the work of Maurits Cornelis Escher who is one of the world’s 

most famous graphic artists. We have looked at his works on tessellations to help us come up with our own 

tessellations in the ICT suite. 

In PE we are playing Netball. Students have been practising the chest pass, bounce pass, overhead pass and shoulder 

pass.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


